
Smarter Lunches
are now being served.
	
	 Healthy kids are the key to a better Oklahoma and a better nation 
for us all. That’s one reason the U.S. Department of Agriculture and 
your local school district have teamed up to make positive changes 
to school lunch offerings. As a result, smarter lunches are now being 
served in your school cafeteria. The upgraded menu provides kids 
with the nutritious, well-balanced meals they need to do their best in 
school and grow into happy, healthy, productive adults. Here’s a quick 
rundown of the changes:
 

•	A wider variety of vegetables is offered weekly, including dark 
green, red/orange and starchy, as well as beans and legumes. 

•	Fruit is offered daily, including fresh, frozen with no added 
sugar, canned in water or natural juice, and 100 percent 
juice.

•	Every meal includes at least ½ cup of fruit and/or 
vegetables, and kids can select more at no additional cost.

•	More whole grains are available, including whole-grain rich 
breads, cereals and pastas.

•	Kids can choose between low-fat milk and skim milk.
•	School meals are prepared without the use of trans fat.

Encourage your child to 
make healthy choices.

•	Talk to your child about the 
new meal options at school, 
and encourage positive 
choices.

•	Join your child for lunch in the 
school cafeteria.

•	Get involved in the Healthy and Fit 
School Advisory Council. Ask your 
school principal or counselor for details.

For more information, 

contact your local county 

Extension office. Search 

the county directory at: 

http://countyext2.okstate.edu/


